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13 July 2004 

NORTH WEST PUBLIC WORKS MEC YAWA EMBARKS ON DEPARTMENTAL 
ROADSHOW 

The MEC for Public Works in the North West Province, the Honourable Howard Yawa, MPL 
embarks on a week long departmental road show to engage public servants in the Provincial 
Department of Public Works on the implementation of the People’s Contract, and the 
Expanded Public Works Programme as well as to acquaint himself with the challenges of 
service delivery at the level closest to the people. 

On Thursday the 15th, after meeting with Regional Management (8H30-10H00), MEC Yawa is 
confirmed to address four hundred public servants from the Central Region of the Province at 
the Mmabatho Civic Centre, Mmabatho (10H30-12H00) and visit construction sites (14H00-
15H30). 

Following the same programme and time allocations throughout the road show, the entire 
Executive Management of the Department led by the Provincial Head of the Department, Dr. 
Lydia Sebego is expected to also be part of the meeting including those to be held in other 
regions as follows: 

Friday 16th-Southern Region (Potchefstroom-Witrand Hospital Hall) 

Monday 19th- Bojanala 1(Ga-Rankuwa- Department of Public Works Offices Regional Offices) 

Tuesday 20th-Bojanala 2(Rustenburg- Department of Public Works Regional Offices) 

Friday 23rd –Bophirima (Vryburg-Naledi Municipality Banquet Hall) 

Journalists interested in a photo session of the meeting with public servants and 
accompanying the MEC’s entourage to Construction Sites are advised to liase with the Head 
of Office of the MEC. 

On the 23rd July 2004,i.e.the last day of the Departmental Road show, a Media Briefing 
Session with the MEC is scheduled to be held at 16H00- 16H45 at the International Hotel, 41 
Market Street, Vryburg.  

ISSUED BY:  THE OFFICE OF THE MEC FOR PUBLIC WORKS. 

FOR CLARITY & FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Lesiba Moses Kgwele 
(Director & Head of Office of the MEC) at 018-387 2447 OR 083 629 1987 
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